
Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors: 

 

I oppose this project.  

 

This project needs an Environmental Impact Report. The Negative Declaration did not contain a biological and 

botanical field survey, which is needed prior to commencement of any activities that may modify vegetation. 

 

For many people, EMF and Microwave Radiation concerns are of utmost importance. The FCC is a captured agency 

which has ruled that cell tower projects cannot be rejected based on EMF/Radio Frequency and Microwave concerns, 

even though the FCC has refused to study this issue and update its guidelines in the past 25+ years. The public may 

comment with these concerns, */however since these concerns may not be a reason for project denial, we advise 

weighting your comments towards other and additional concerns./* 

 

The site is in a very high fire hazard area with dying Oak and Pine trees and an active seismic zone. Electrical 

equipment and antenna towers attract lightning. 

 

Facility site access roads are not adequate to ensure public safety transport in an emergency. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Carrie Durkee 

Mendocino, CA 

 

 


